
a-

Of

County of Santa Cruz
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

701 OCEAN STREET, ROOM 410, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060
(831) 454-2160 FAX (831) 454-2368 TDD (831) 454-2123

JOHN A. FANTHAM
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

AGENDA: November 10, 1998

October 29, 1998

SANTACRUZCOUNTYBOARDOFSUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: BURRELLCREEKCULVERTATHIGHLANDWAY(SUMMITROAD)

Members of the Board:

On October 6, 1998, Public Works informed your Board that only one bid was
received for the subject project and that the bid was unacceptable because it was higher than the
available budget. Your Board directed Public Works to return on November 10, 1998, with a
report on the progress for replacing the culvert.

Because replacement of this culvert is critical to maintain access in this area, Public
Works maintenance crews are proceeding with the project.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors accept and file this report
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